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June 20, 2019

On behalf of Broome Tiega BOCES, I would like to thank you
for your generous donation in support of our students! "We
appreciate your continued support and look forward to
working with you again next year. With the combined
contributions, we were fortunate to be able to help many
students prepare to enter the world of work in their trade
area and also get a head start in college.

Thank you again for everything that you have done for our
students!

Sincexely,
As=

Tish Butler
Counselor & Scholarship Chair



